
391 Piedmont Road 

Columbus, OH 43214 

10 May 2017 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Commission, 

I am deeply concerned about the potential customer charge increase on my electric bill. 1 am a retired 
nurse on a fixed income, this will affect me greatly. 1 want to do more with my home, which was built in 
1929 to make it more efficient. This increase in customer charge is not fair. Already, I keep my furnace at 
a low temperature in the winter. 

Please consider the impact this increase will have on consumers. 

This letter is in regards to AEP Case number 16-1852-EL~SSO. 

Sincerely, 

-̂ ^m^ 
Karen L. Jacobs - ^ 
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